Dear Adam Joseph Knight:
 

This is a reminder that completed applications for Endowment Fund Scholarships must be postmarked by May 1, 2003 in order to be considered for the Spring Awards. The deadline will not be extended for any reason.  There is over $40,000 available for awards this Spring!
 

Please note that only official transcripts will be accepted so be sure to make your request to the registrar’s office on your campus immediately.
 

If an application is missing any component, e.g. official transcript, letter of recommendation, essay, etc., it will not be considered. It is the responsibility of the applicant to ensure that his application is complete. Letters of recommendation seem to be the single largest cause for incomplete applications so take care of this detail in plenty of time.
 

Please be sure to send all components of the application to the following address:
 

Traci Christler
The Endowment Fund of the Phi Kappa Psi Fraternity
510 Lockerbie St.
Indianapolis, IN  46202
 

Also, please find an attached .pdf file of the application.  Call or e-mail tlc@phikappapsi.com with any questions.  Good Luck!
